


contact Tim Cummings (Timothy.Cummings@mail.house.gov) in Rep. Ross’ office and ask to cosponsor 
H.R. 1552. 

Your support of the Fair and Open Competition Act will create a level playing field in the procurement of 
government construction contracts, increase competition, help small businesses grow, curb construction 
costs and spread the job-creating benefits of federal and federally funded contracts throughout all of the 
construction industry. 

Sincerely,  

Associated Builders and Contractors (ABC)  
Associated General Contractors (AGC)  
U.S. Chamber of Commerce  
National Federation of Independent Business (NFIB)  
National Association of Home Builders (NAHB)  
National Black Chamber of Commerce (NBCC)  
Small Business & Entrepreneurship Council (SBEC)  
U.S. Pan Asian American Chamber of Commerce (USPAACC)  
American Council of Engineering Companies (ACEC)  
American Road & Transportation Builders Association (ARTBA) 
Business Coalition for Fair Competition (BCFC)  
Construction Industry Round Table (CIRT)  
Electronic Security Association (ESA) 
Independent Electrical Contractors (IEC)  
 
 
 

 

cc: United States House of Representatives 


